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Brian Schultz

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket# 20190071-WS

Good afternoon,  
 
Please place the email below in Consumers and Their Representatives, in Docket No. 20190071‐WS.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Cristina Slaton 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Polmann 
PH:  (850) 413-6018 
FX: (850) 413-6019 
cslaton@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 

From: MILLER [mailto:millerck@optimum.net]  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 12:16 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Fwd: Docket# 20190071-WS 
 

 

---------- Original Message ----------  
From: MILLER <millerck@optimum.net>  
To: Commissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us  
Date: February 10, 2020 at 11:57 AM  
Subject: Docket# 20190071-WS  

Docket# 20190071-WS    308% is an excessive increase especially if you take into 
account  deer creek utiiies is losing 30% of water while we are metered and pay for ever 
gallon of water that enters our park at  “FAWN RIDGE”. Sincerely Chester k. Miller, jr 

 
  




